United States Senate

ARMED SERVICES HOMELAND SECURITY BUDGET SPECIAL COMMITTEE **ON AGING**

April 21, 2023

Mr. Antonio Amadeo Chief Executive Officer and Architect LDC International Inc.

Dear Mr. Amadeo:

Congratulations on being recognized in the Tampa Bay Business Journal's list of top Minority-Owned Businesses. Thank you for your hard work to grow Florida's economy and create opportunities for families across the state. Businesses, like yours, in Florida and across the nation are the backbone of our economy and critical to job creation.

Throughout my time as Governor, I worked to make Florida the best place for families and businesses to thrive. Florida's incredible success would not be possible without the continued growth of companies like yours in our state. My goal in the United States Senate is to continue building on Florida's tremendous success so every Florida family has the opportunity to live their American dream.

Congratulations again, and thank you for helping to create opportunities for Florida families. You have my best wishes for many more years of success.

Sincerely,

Rick Scott

United States Senator